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Free pdf Ultimate study guide foundations
microsoft project 2013 (Read Only)
use this self paced study guide to learn microsoft project 2013 by working through real
world scheduling scenarios download the practice files and follow the hands on lessons
to master the mysteries of the project 2013 scheduling engine this book is for
beginners and novice users who want to solidify their skills or study for the 74 343
certification exam managing projects with microsoft project 2013 microsoft project mvps
dale howard and gary chefetz put their years of field experience and teaching expertise
into the ultimate study guide and loaded it with best practice recommendations side
notes and warnings to help you succeed use this self paced study guide to learn
microsoft project 2010 by working through real world scheduling scenarios download the
practice files and follow the hands on lessons to master the mysteries of the microsoft
project 2010 scheduling engine this book is for beginners and novice users who want to
solidify their skills or study for microsoft s 77 178 certification exam microsoft
project 2010 managing projects microsoft project mvps dale howard and gary chefetz put
their years of field experience and teaching expertise into the ultimate study guide
and loaded it with best practice recommendations side notes and warnings to help you
succeed the ultimate learning guide to microsoft project 2010 foundations is a complete
learning experience and reference manual for managing projects using the microsoft
project 2010 desktop application this book takes a systematic approach to the topical
ordering which follows the project management institute pmi standard the foundations
volume provides you with detailed and in depth information for the most important
foundational concepts needed for effectively using microsoft project 2010 this book
provides a comprehensive tutorial to microsoft s tool for developing object oriented
programming windows applications includes expert tips and techniques for developing
optimized oop based windows code api functions disk included this guide is for the
professional programmer who needs to know what is happening at an internal level within
the mfc class library a real world reference to mfc mfc internals reveals the code
level specifics of how the classes interact with the windows operating system topics
include data management and entry odbc and ole interfaces and more team foundation
server is now for everyone team foundation server is an integral part of microsoft s
application lifecycle management suite for managing and delivering software projects
the 2013 update has opened up tfs for everyone by expanding capabilities to support ios
macos android and java development professional team foundation server 2013 covers the
latest updates for agile project management test case management release management and
shows new users the tfs workflow for managing and delivering products the authors
leverage their positions as mvp microsoft insiders to guide you step by step through
all things tfs as well as help prepare you for the team foundation server certification
exam provides a broad overview of team foundation server for developers software
project managers testers business analysts and others wanting to learn how to use tfs
gives tfs administrators the tools they need to efficiently monitor and manage the tfs
environment covers core tfs functions including project management work item tracking
version control test case management build automation reporting explains extensibility
options and how to write extensions for tfs helps certification candidates prepare for
the microsoft team foundation server 2013 certification exam professional team
foundation server 2013 is the ultimate guide to mastering this invaluable developer s
tool unlock the potential of microsoft access like never before ever felt daunted by
the vast functionalities of microsoft access perhaps you re seeking an advanced guide
that effortlessly transitions you from the basics to true mastery dive deep into the
intricacies of database management with this comprehensive guide which i ve
meticulously designed to ensure you never feel lost thanks to step by step instructions
at every juncture embark on a data management odyssey core foundations grasp the
essence of microsoft access from its interface and basic terminologies to what makes an
exceptional database all detailed step by step table tactics learn strategies and
insights in designing creating and optimizing database tables with clear instructions
ensuring your success power tools automation delve into advanced table features and
automation capabilities every chapter is a guided pathway to mastery troubleshooter s
guide confront common challenges with systematic easy to follow solutions that promise
a frictionless experience integration insights integrate your access knowledge with xml
tools the office suite and sharepoint with each step carefully outlined exclusive
bonuses video courses dive deeper with exclusive video content enriched with step by
step demonstrations integrating chatgpt 4 discover unique ways to combine the might of
chatgpt 4 and microsoft access all detailed with precision ready to use templates
jumpstart your projects with expertly designed templates access on the go explore a
curated list of mobile apps enhancing your access journey a user centric learning
experience this guide champions your learning with step by step instructions lucid
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explanations and a plethora of practical applications my aim is to transform your
relationship with microsoft access from mere familiarity to unparalleled mastery
conquer the world of databases with confidence don t just use microsoft access truly
master it whether you re a beginner or a seasoned professional this guide is your
beacon to the full potential of microsoft access elevate your database prowess dive
into a world where data management is not just efficient but also innovative and
impressively user centric press buy now and begin your guided journey in microsoft
access today get started with c and strengthen your knowledge of core programming
concepts such as procedural object oriented generic functional and asynchronous
programming along with the latest features of c 8 key featureslearn the fundamentals of
c with the help of easy to follow examples and explanationsleverage the latest features
of c 8 including nullable reference types pattern matching enhancements and
asynchronous streamsexplore object oriented programming functional programming and
multithreading conceptsbook description the c programming language is often developers
primary choice for creating a wide range of applications for desktop cloud and mobile
in nearly two decades of its existence c has evolved from a general purpose object
oriented language to a multi paradigm language with impressive features this book will
take you through c from the ground up in a step by step manner you ll start with the
building blocks of c which include basic data types variables strings arrays operators
control statements and loops once comfortable with the basics you ll then progress to
learning object oriented programming concepts such as classes and structures objects
interfaces and abstraction generics functional programming dynamic and asynchronous
programming are covered in detail this book also takes you through regular expressions
reflection memory management pattern matching exceptions and many other advanced topics
as you advance you ll explore the net core 3 framework and learn how to use the dotnet
command line interface cli consume nuget packages develop for linux and migrate apps
built with net framework finally you ll understand how to run unit tests with the
microsoft unit testing frameworks available in visual studio by the end of this book
you ll be well versed with the essentials of the c language and be ready to start
creating apps with it what you will learnget to grips with all the new features of c
8discover how to use attributes and reflection to build extendable applicationsutilize
linq to uniformly query various sources of datause files and streams and serialize data
to json and xmlwrite asynchronous code with the async await patternemploy net core
tools to create compile and publish your applicationscreate unit tests with visual
studio and the microsoft unit testing frameworkswho this book is for if you have little
experience in coding or c and want to learn the essentials of c programming to develop
powerful programming techniques this book is for you it will also help aspiring
programmers to write scripts or programs to accomplish specific tasks this guide shows
you how to get the most out of visual studio 2005 team foundation server to help
improve the effectiveness of your team based software development whether you are
already using team foundation server or adopting from scratch you ll find guidance and
insights you can tailor for your specific scenarios a guide to microsoft sharepoint
foundation 2010 covers such topics as setting up a team site capturing and organizing
content into libraries using blogs and wikis and automating business processes this
guide provides everything you need to get started with prism and to use it to create
flexible maintainable windows presentation foundation wpf and microsoft silverlight 4 0
applications it can be challenging to design and build wpf or silverlight client
applications that are flexible maintainable and that can evolve over time based on
changing requirements these kinds of applications require a loosely coupled modular
architecture that allows individual parts of the application to be independently
developed and tested allowing the application to be modified or extended later on
additionally the architecture should promote testability code re use and flexibility
prism helps you to design and build flexible and maintainable wpf and silverlight
applications by using design patterns that support important architectural design
principles such as separation of concerns and loose coupling this guide helps you
understand these design patterns and describes how you can use prism to implement them
in your wpf or silverlight applications this guide will show you how to use prism to
implement the model view view model mvvm pattern in your application and how to use it
along with commands and interaction requests to encapsulate application logic and make
it testable it will show you how to split an application into separate functional
modules that can communicate through loosely coupled events and how to integrate those
modules into the overall application it will show you how to dynamically construct a
flexible user interface by using regions and how to implement rich navigation across a
modular application prism allows you to use these design patterns together or in
isolation depending on your particular application requirements exclusive extra
contents scanning the qr code inside dive into online courses that master powerpoint
access templates to streamline your work and organization download our dedicated mobile
app for ios and android to manage and review your presentations on the go struggling to
create impactful presentations that resonate feeling overwhelmed by microsoft
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powerpoint s vast array of features seeking a systematic pathway to design and deliver
compelling slides with confidence dive into the intricate world of microsoft powerpoint
and seamlessly weave your ideas into persuasive presentations regardless of your
current proficiency elevate your skills quick effortless learning engage with step by
step tutorials and illustrative screenshots ensuring you grasp powerpoint s
functionalities without the overwhelm from foundations to frontier this guide embraces
all beginners and adept users will both unearth gems from basic template customization
to sophisticated animation techniques all elucidated with clarity and detail maximize
impact minimize effort harness best practices and tips to design presentations that
captivate audiences while optimizing your preparation time what you will learn craft
captivating slides turn your ideas into visually stunning presentations enriched with
detailed instructions and visual aids charting like a champion delve deep into graphs
and charts making data not just digestible but truly engaging unravel hidden treasures
spotlight lesser known extensions and add ins elevate your presentations to a
professional level and uncover features even long time users might have missed
integrate and share master the art of embedding multimedia exporting slides and
collaborating in real time with teammates from rookie to rockstar traverse the learning
journey smoothly and become the powerpoint guru everyone seeks in meetings ready to
embark on a transformative expedition towards powerpoint prowess and ascend in
professional communication click buy now and commence your presentation revolution
provides information on using tfs 2012 to plan install and customize software
deployment a complete nuts and bolts guide to building better interfaces from expert
keith bugg here is the first complete guide to building better user interfaces for
windows applications using mfc step by step bugg shows you how to implement all
commonly used controls and dialog boxes as well as those rarely covered in other books
he also shows you how to add multimedia tips and other enhancements for more
professional applications and he provides plenty of helpful examples and sample code
for all topics covered you get complete hands on coverage of common controls including
buttons boxes bars spinners treeview and sliders microsoft s new common controls common
dialogs including color file find replace and cfont splitter windows and controls
online help includes coverage of the new html based help standard using cformview to
insert controls directly into your application s view multimedia including video clips
sound animation and more professional enhancements such as tip of the day pop ups
visual and color coded cues standards compliance and improved consistency visit the
companion site at wiley com compbooks bugg to find all the examples and code from the
book microsoft r html help toolkit microsoft r videdit toolkit links to additional
resources teach yourself how to use the new features in microsoft project 2010 with
this self paced study guide hands on lessons complete with practice files get you up to
speed on all of the revolutionary new features in microsoft project 2010 including
manual scheduling team planner the fluid user interface and the new timeline view learn
how to connect project with sharepoint to allow your team members to update their tasks
through the web without using project server this book contains content culled from the
acclaimed learning authority ultimate study guide to microsoft project 2010 foundations
whats new study guide to microsoft project 2010 focuses only on new and changed
features and behaviors your 2 in 1 self paced training kit exam prep guide ace your
preparation for the skills measured by mcts exam 70 503 and on the job work at your own
pace through a series of lessons and reviews that fully cover each exam objective then
reinforce and apply what you ve learned through real world case scenarios and practice
exercises this official microsoft study guide is designed to help you make the most of
your study time maximize your performance on the exam by learning to define and
implement service contracts configure client and service endpoints across transport
protocols customize service behavior host and expose services add instrumentation to
services including end to end tracing implement transport message and user level
security consume services through proxies and agents manage the service life cycle
instances sessions transactions concurrency practice tests assess your skills with the
practice tests on cd you can work through hundreds of questions using multiple testing
modes to meet your specific learning needs you get detailed explanations for right and
wrong answers including a customized learning path that describes how and where to
focus your studies your kit includes 15 exam discount from microsoft limited time offer
official self paced study guide practice tests with multiple customizable testing
options and a learning plan based on your results 225 practice and review questions
code samples in microsoft visual basic and visual c on cd 90 day trial of microsoft
visual studio 2008 professional edition case scenarios exercises and best practices
fully searchable ebook of this guide a note regarding the cd or dvd the print version
of this book ships with a cd or dvd for those customers purchasing one of the digital
formats in which this book is available we are pleased to offer the cd dvd content as a
free download via o reilly media s digital distribution services to download this
content please visit o reilly s web site search for the title of this book to find its
catalog page and click on the link below the cover image examples companion content or
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practice files note that while we provide as much of the media content as we are able
via free download we are sometimes limited by licensing restrictions please direct any
questions or concerns to booktech oreilly com helps developers learn to quickly and
productively build robust applications using windows communication foundation welcome
to the era of software reuse microsoft enterprise library helps accelerate development
by providing reusable components and guidance on proven practices if you build
applications that run on the microsoft net framework whether they are enterprise level
business applications or even relatively modest windows forms windows presentation
foundation wpf windows communication foundation wcf or asp net applications you can
benefit from using enterprise library this guide helps you to quickly grasp what
enterprise library can do for you presents examples and makes it easier for you to
start experimenting with enterprise library enterprise library is made up of a series
of application blocks each aimed at managing specific cross cutting concerns the guide
will walk you through the most common usage scenarios for each of the functional
application blocks including improving performance by utilizing a local in memory or
isolated storage cache calling into your database stored procedures and managing the
results exposed as a sequence of objects for client side querying incorporating
cryptography mechanisms to protect your data designing and implementing a consistent
strategy for managing exceptions that occur in various architectural layers of your
application implementing system logging through the wide variety of out of the box
logging sinks or your custom provider performing structured and easy to maintain
validation using attributes and rules sets the guide also demonstrates various ways of
configuring enterprise library blocks let enterprise library do the heavy lifting for
you and spend more time focusing on your business logic and less on application
plumbing you are holding in your hands a book that will make your life as an enterprise
developer a whole lot easier scott guthrie corporate vice president microsoft net
developer platform この商品はタブレットなど大きいディスプレイを備えた端末で読むことに適しています また 文字だけを拡大することや 文字列のハイライト 検索
辞書の参照 引用などの機能が使用できません sharepoint server 2010の導入から構成 運用管理 ユーザー操作まで網羅した 総合リファレンスです 本書では
sharepoint server 2010の概要から導入 サイトコレクション サイト リスト ライブラリの構成と運用管理 サーバーの構成と運用管理 基本的なユーザー操作まで
管理者が行う管理作業と 利用者が行うユーザー操作の両方を解説します ユーザー サイト サイトコレクションの管理者 サーバーの管理者という それぞれの立場ごとに必要な知識や管理
作業 操作を解説しているので 役割にあった知識を身に付けることができます teach yourself how to use the new features in
microsoft project 2013 by working the hands on lessons using the practice files from
the book download take command of the powerful new reporting features and explore the
deep integration with sharepoint task lists and how to use project 2013 with office 365
this book applies to project pro 2013 obtained through an office 365 subscription as
well as both project professional 2013 and project standard 2013 the acclaimed learning
authority ultimate study guide foundations microsoft project 2013 also includes content
from this book sharepoint 2007 user s guide learning microsoft s collaboration and
productivity platform is the follow up edition to the successful sharepoint 2003 user s
guide apress 2005 this book provides guidance about the new workflows interface and
other technologies within sharepoint 2007 authors seth bates and tony smith describe
sharepoint in a variety of environments they have the expertise and ability to proffer
an eminently useful guide for anyone working with sharepoint technologies in any
capacity microsoft sharepoint 2013 provides a collection of tools and services you can
use to improve user and team productivity make information sharing more effective and
facilitate business decision making processes in order to get the most out of
sharepoint 2013 you need to understand how to best use the capabilities to support your
information management collaboration and business process management needs the
sharepoint 2013 user s guide is designed to provide you with the information you need
to effectively use these tools whether you are using sharepoint as an intranet or
business solution platform you will learn how to use the resources such as lists
libraries and sites and services such as search workflow and social that make up these
environments in the fourth edition of this bestselling book author tony smith walks you
through the components and capabilities that make up a sharepoint 2013 environment he
provides step by step instructions for using and managing these elements as well as
recommendations for how to best leverage them the author has brought together this
information based on his extensive experience working with these tools and with
business users who effectively leverage these technologies within their organizations
these real world experiences were incorporated into the writing of this book to make it
easy for you to gain the knowledge you need to make the most of the product pick up a
copy of the sharepoint 2013 user s guide today presents a guide to the software build
and deployment process using msbuild silverlight is a cross browser cross platform plug
in for delivering the next generation of net based media experiences and rich
interactive applications for the author frequently speaks at industry conferences step
by step instructions for all c features this is a must have for all c programmers using
c c 7 bound in disk features example programs that help readers learn microsoft c c 7
extensive tutorials explain how to create dos and windows applications using c oop and
the microsoft foundation class mfc libraries includes a complete reference guide to mfc
and the c library presents vol 6 of the six volume documentation collection for
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microsoft visual c version 2 0 for win32 a guide to building ole controls with
microsoft visual c this is the first look at chicago and the effect it will have on the
way people develop software the book shows programmers how to use vxds to their full
advantage and it includes a 3 5 high density disk containing various utilities that
allow programmers to look inside the windows operating system as the most important
component of microsoft s visual studio r 2005 team system team foundation server is the
central integration point that provides a collaborative environment for every member of
a team regardless of role since team foundation server is so tightly interwoven with
the rest of team system the authors have decided to present you with an invaluable
resource that covers both so that you may learn to set up and administer team
foundation server in order to effectively use the whole team system toolset effectively
three microsoft team system mvps cover how to plan a team system deployment complete a
software project and everything in between they show you how to handle real world
challenges and tackle the tasks and scenarios that encompass the entire software
development lifecycle what you will learn from this book how to implement it governance
such as sarbanes oxley how to work with mixed environments including java and net how
to set up the product for large distributed environments how and why to take multiple
lifecycles into consideration when deploying and using team system how to create custom
development tools and administer and customize work items how to monitor your team
project metrics using sql server reporting services who this book is for this book is
for project managers it administrators and anyone whose role consists of administering
team foundation server on a daily basis running a software project setting up users or
handling security wrox professional guides are planned and written by working
programmers to meet the real world needs of programmers developers and it professionals
focused and relevant they address the issues technology professionals face every day
they provide examples practical solutions and expert education in new technologies all
designed to help programmers do a better job provides business profiles hiring and
workplace culture information at more than 40 top employers including such businesses
as microsoft presents a guide to the software build and deployment process using
msbuild get the critical in depth information you need to administer sharepoint 2010
led by sharepoint mvps and featuring insights from the sharepoint community and members
of the sharepoint team at microsoft you ll discover how to plan design deploy and
manage strategic solutions using sharepoint 2010 microsoft sql server windows
powershell and other key technologies topics include architecture deployment scenarios
design considerations security best practices high availability performance centralized
administration disaster recovery customization solution development and upgrade and
migration strategies key solutions include building and managing a server farm
automating tasks fast search application management enterprise and web content
management and business intelligence for customers who purchase an ebook version of
this title instructions for downloading the cd files can be found in the ebook build
services better and faster with restful techniques and net technologies developers are
rapidly discovering the power of rest to simplify the development of even the most
sophisticated services and today s net platform is packed with tools for effective rest
development now for the first time there s a complete practical guide to building rest
based services with net development technologies long time net and services developers
and authors kenn scribner and scott seely explain why rest fits so smoothly into the
internet ecosystem why restful services are so much easier to build what it means to be
restful and how to identify behaviors that are not restful next they review the core
internet standards and net technologies used to develop restful solutions and show
exactly how to apply them on both the client and server side using detailed code
examples scribner and seely begin with simple asp net techniques and then introduce
increasingly powerful options including windows communication foundation wcf and
microsoft s cloud computing initiative azure coverage includes accessing restful
services from desktop applications using windows forms and wpf supporting client
operations using silverlight 2 0 javascript and other technologies understanding how
iis 7 0 processes http requests and using that knowledge to build better rest services
constructing rest services based on traditional asp net constructs utilizing the asp
net mvc framework to implement restful services more effectively taking advantage of
wcf 3 5 s powerful rest specific capabilities creating restful data views effortlessly
with ado net data services leveraging microsoft s azure cloud computing platform to
build innovative new services choosing the right net technology for each rest
application or service この商品はタブレットなど大きいディスプレイを備えた端末で読むことに適しています また 文字だけを拡大することや 文字列のハイライ
ト 検索 辞書の参照 引用などの機能が使用できません チーム開発をサポートするmicrosoft visual studioの team foundation server
の使い方を基礎から解説した入門書です team foundation serverはソフト開発におけるタスク管理やソースコードのバージョン管理 自動ビルドなどの開発支援ツール
を一つに統合し アジャイル型開発にもウォーターフォール型開発にも対応できる柔軟性を持った開発支援ソフトです 本書はteam foundation serverの機能の説明から
基本的な開発の流れ さまざまな環境からteam foundation serverに接続する方法など 実際の開発現場で役立つ視点で解説しています 継続的インテグレーションから
継続的デリバリーへの展開もわかります サンプルプログラムのダウンロードサービス付き computer technology provides the opportunity
for innovation and progress in the daily operations and initiatives of corporations
despite the positive elements of integrating technology into the workplace corporations
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continue to struggle with the challenges created by rapid technological advancements
modern techniques for successful it project management brings together academic
research and professional practice to examine the complexity of implementing technology
into the structure and organization of a corporation s ventures this publication is an
essential reference source for researchers professionals and upper level university
students working in the fields of project management information systems and it project
management interested in the methodologies and research necessary to improve the impact
of information technology printed entirely in color with helpful figures and syntax
coloring to make code samples appear as they do in visual studio windows presentation
foundation wpf is a key component of the net framework 3 0 giving you the power to
create richer and more compelling applications than you dreamed possible whether you
want to develop traditional user interfaces or integrate 3d graphics audio video
animation dynamic skinning rich document support speech recognition or more wpf enables
you to do so in a seamless resolution independent manner windows presentation
foundation unleashed is the authoritative book that covers it all in a practical and
approachable fashion authored by net guru and microsoft developer adam nathan covers
everything you need to know about extensible application markup language xaml examines
the wpf feature areas in incredible depth controls layout resources data binding
styling graphics animation and more features a chapter on 3d graphics by daniel
lehenbauer lead developer responsible for wpf 3d delves into non mainstream topics
speech audio video documents bitmap effects and more shows how to create popular ui
elements such as features introduced in the 2007 microsoft office system galleries
screentips custom control layouts and more demonstrates how to create sophisticated ui
mechanisms such as visual studio like collapsible dockable panes explains how to
develop and deploy all types of applications including navigation based applications
applications hosted in a browser and applications with great looking non rectangular
windows explains how to create first class custom controls for wpf demonstrates how to
create hybrid wpf software that leverages windows forms activex or other non wpf
technologies explains how to exploit new windows vista features in wpf applications a
comprehensive guide to using microsoft team foundation server 2012 team foundation
server has become the leading microsoft productivity tool for software management and
this book covers what developers need to know to use it effectively fully revised for
the new features of tfs 2012 it provides developers and software project managers with
step by step instructions and even assists those who are studying for the tfs 2012
certification exam you ll find a broad overview of tfs thorough coverage of core
functions a look at extensibility options and more written by microsoft insiders and
mvps an update of the leading wrox book on team foundation server written by an expert
team of microsoft insiders and mvps provides a broad overview of team foundation server
for developers software project managers testers business analysts and others wanting
to learn how to use tfs offers administrators the necessary tools to efficiently
monitor and manage the tfs environment covers core tfs functions including project
management work item tracking version control test case management build automation
reporting and how to write extensions for tfs 2012 professional team foundation server
2012 builds on the proven wrox professional formula to give you a solid background in
this software management tool
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Ultimate Study Guide: Foundations Microsoft Project 2013
2013-05-07

use this self paced study guide to learn microsoft project 2013 by working through real
world scheduling scenarios download the practice files and follow the hands on lessons
to master the mysteries of the project 2013 scheduling engine this book is for
beginners and novice users who want to solidify their skills or study for the 74 343
certification exam managing projects with microsoft project 2013 microsoft project mvps
dale howard and gary chefetz put their years of field experience and teaching expertise
into the ultimate study guide and loaded it with best practice recommendations side
notes and warnings to help you succeed

Ultimate Study Guide: Foundations Using Microsoft Project
2010
2010-10-01

use this self paced study guide to learn microsoft project 2010 by working through real
world scheduling scenarios download the practice files and follow the hands on lessons
to master the mysteries of the microsoft project 2010 scheduling engine this book is
for beginners and novice users who want to solidify their skills or study for microsoft
s 77 178 certification exam microsoft project 2010 managing projects microsoft project
mvps dale howard and gary chefetz put their years of field experience and teaching
expertise into the ultimate study guide and loaded it with best practice
recommendations side notes and warnings to help you succeed

Applications
2006

the ultimate learning guide to microsoft project 2010 foundations is a complete
learning experience and reference manual for managing projects using the microsoft
project 2010 desktop application this book takes a systematic approach to the topical
ordering which follows the project management institute pmi standard the foundations
volume provides you with detailed and in depth information for the most important
foundational concepts needed for effectively using microsoft project 2010

Ultimate Study Guide
2010

this book provides a comprehensive tutorial to microsoft s tool for developing object
oriented programming windows applications includes expert tips and techniques for
developing optimized oop based windows code api functions disk included

Windows Programmer's Guide to Microsoft Foundation Class
Library
1992

this guide is for the professional programmer who needs to know what is happening at an
internal level within the mfc class library a real world reference to mfc mfc internals
reveals the code level specifics of how the classes interact with the windows operating
system topics include data management and entry odbc and ole interfaces and more

MFC Internals
1996

team foundation server is now for everyone team foundation server is an integral part
of microsoft s application lifecycle management suite for managing and delivering
software projects the 2013 update has opened up tfs for everyone by expanding
capabilities to support ios macos android and java development professional team
foundation server 2013 covers the latest updates for agile project management test case
management release management and shows new users the tfs workflow for managing and
delivering products the authors leverage their positions as mvp microsoft insiders to

https://2021breastfeeding.mombaby.com.tw/
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guide you step by step through all things tfs as well as help prepare you for the team
foundation server certification exam provides a broad overview of team foundation
server for developers software project managers testers business analysts and others
wanting to learn how to use tfs gives tfs administrators the tools they need to
efficiently monitor and manage the tfs environment covers core tfs functions including
project management work item tracking version control test case management build
automation reporting explains extensibility options and how to write extensions for tfs
helps certification candidates prepare for the microsoft team foundation server 2013
certification exam professional team foundation server 2013 is the ultimate guide to
mastering this invaluable developer s tool

Professional Team Foundation Server 2013
2014-05-05

unlock the potential of microsoft access like never before ever felt daunted by the
vast functionalities of microsoft access perhaps you re seeking an advanced guide that
effortlessly transitions you from the basics to true mastery dive deep into the
intricacies of database management with this comprehensive guide which i ve
meticulously designed to ensure you never feel lost thanks to step by step instructions
at every juncture embark on a data management odyssey core foundations grasp the
essence of microsoft access from its interface and basic terminologies to what makes an
exceptional database all detailed step by step table tactics learn strategies and
insights in designing creating and optimizing database tables with clear instructions
ensuring your success power tools automation delve into advanced table features and
automation capabilities every chapter is a guided pathway to mastery troubleshooter s
guide confront common challenges with systematic easy to follow solutions that promise
a frictionless experience integration insights integrate your access knowledge with xml
tools the office suite and sharepoint with each step carefully outlined exclusive
bonuses video courses dive deeper with exclusive video content enriched with step by
step demonstrations integrating chatgpt 4 discover unique ways to combine the might of
chatgpt 4 and microsoft access all detailed with precision ready to use templates
jumpstart your projects with expertly designed templates access on the go explore a
curated list of mobile apps enhancing your access journey a user centric learning
experience this guide champions your learning with step by step instructions lucid
explanations and a plethora of practical applications my aim is to transform your
relationship with microsoft access from mere familiarity to unparalleled mastery
conquer the world of databases with confidence don t just use microsoft access truly
master it whether you re a beginner or a seasoned professional this guide is your
beacon to the full potential of microsoft access elevate your database prowess dive
into a world where data management is not just efficient but also innovative and
impressively user centric press buy now and begin your guided journey in microsoft
access today

Microsoft Access Guide to Success
2020-04-30

get started with c and strengthen your knowledge of core programming concepts such as
procedural object oriented generic functional and asynchronous programming along with
the latest features of c 8 key featureslearn the fundamentals of c with the help of
easy to follow examples and explanationsleverage the latest features of c 8 including
nullable reference types pattern matching enhancements and asynchronous streamsexplore
object oriented programming functional programming and multithreading conceptsbook
description the c programming language is often developers primary choice for creating
a wide range of applications for desktop cloud and mobile in nearly two decades of its
existence c has evolved from a general purpose object oriented language to a multi
paradigm language with impressive features this book will take you through c from the
ground up in a step by step manner you ll start with the building blocks of c which
include basic data types variables strings arrays operators control statements and
loops once comfortable with the basics you ll then progress to learning object oriented
programming concepts such as classes and structures objects interfaces and abstraction
generics functional programming dynamic and asynchronous programming are covered in
detail this book also takes you through regular expressions reflection memory
management pattern matching exceptions and many other advanced topics as you advance
you ll explore the net core 3 framework and learn how to use the dotnet command line
interface cli consume nuget packages develop for linux and migrate apps built with net
framework finally you ll understand how to run unit tests with the microsoft unit
testing frameworks available in visual studio by the end of this book you ll be well
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versed with the essentials of the c language and be ready to start creating apps with
it what you will learnget to grips with all the new features of c 8discover how to use
attributes and reflection to build extendable applicationsutilize linq to uniformly
query various sources of datause files and streams and serialize data to json and
xmlwrite asynchronous code with the async await patternemploy net core tools to create
compile and publish your applicationscreate unit tests with visual studio and the
microsoft unit testing frameworkswho this book is for if you have little experience in
coding or c and want to learn the essentials of c programming to develop powerful
programming techniques this book is for you it will also help aspiring programmers to
write scripts or programs to accomplish specific tasks

Learn C# Programming
2007

this guide shows you how to get the most out of visual studio 2005 team foundation
server to help improve the effectiveness of your team based software development
whether you are already using team foundation server or adopting from scratch you ll
find guidance and insights you can tailor for your specific scenarios

Team Development with Microsoft Visual Studio Team
Foundation Server
2011

a guide to microsoft sharepoint foundation 2010 covers such topics as setting up a team
site capturing and organizing content into libraries using blogs and wikis and
automating business processes

Microsoft SharePoint Foundation 2010 Step by Step
2011

this guide provides everything you need to get started with prism and to use it to
create flexible maintainable windows presentation foundation wpf and microsoft
silverlight 4 0 applications it can be challenging to design and build wpf or
silverlight client applications that are flexible maintainable and that can evolve over
time based on changing requirements these kinds of applications require a loosely
coupled modular architecture that allows individual parts of the application to be
independently developed and tested allowing the application to be modified or extended
later on additionally the architecture should promote testability code re use and
flexibility prism helps you to design and build flexible and maintainable wpf and
silverlight applications by using design patterns that support important architectural
design principles such as separation of concerns and loose coupling this guide helps
you understand these design patterns and describes how you can use prism to implement
them in your wpf or silverlight applications this guide will show you how to use prism
to implement the model view view model mvvm pattern in your application and how to use
it along with commands and interaction requests to encapsulate application logic and
make it testable it will show you how to split an application into separate functional
modules that can communicate through loosely coupled events and how to integrate those
modules into the overall application it will show you how to dynamically construct a
flexible user interface by using regions and how to implement rich navigation across a
modular application prism allows you to use these design patterns together or in
isolation depending on your particular application requirements

Developer's Guide to Microsoft Prism 4
2013-01-04

exclusive extra contents scanning the qr code inside dive into online courses that
master powerpoint access templates to streamline your work and organization download
our dedicated mobile app for ios and android to manage and review your presentations on
the go struggling to create impactful presentations that resonate feeling overwhelmed
by microsoft powerpoint s vast array of features seeking a systematic pathway to design
and deliver compelling slides with confidence dive into the intricate world of
microsoft powerpoint and seamlessly weave your ideas into persuasive presentations
regardless of your current proficiency elevate your skills quick effortless learning
engage with step by step tutorials and illustrative screenshots ensuring you grasp
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powerpoint s functionalities without the overwhelm from foundations to frontier this
guide embraces all beginners and adept users will both unearth gems from basic template
customization to sophisticated animation techniques all elucidated with clarity and
detail maximize impact minimize effort harness best practices and tips to design
presentations that captivate audiences while optimizing your preparation time what you
will learn craft captivating slides turn your ideas into visually stunning
presentations enriched with detailed instructions and visual aids charting like a
champion delve deep into graphs and charts making data not just digestible but truly
engaging unravel hidden treasures spotlight lesser known extensions and add ins elevate
your presentations to a professional level and uncover features even long time users
might have missed integrate and share master the art of embedding multimedia exporting
slides and collaborating in real time with teammates from rookie to rockstar traverse
the learning journey smoothly and become the powerpoint guru everyone seeks in meetings
ready to embark on a transformative expedition towards powerpoint prowess and ascend in
professional communication click buy now and commence your presentation revolution

Microsoft PowerPoint Guide for Success
1999-04-27

provides information on using tfs 2012 to plan install and customize software
deployment

Professional Team Foundation Server 2012
2010

a complete nuts and bolts guide to building better interfaces from expert keith bugg
here is the first complete guide to building better user interfaces for windows
applications using mfc step by step bugg shows you how to implement all commonly used
controls and dialog boxes as well as those rarely covered in other books he also shows
you how to add multimedia tips and other enhancements for more professional
applications and he provides plenty of helpful examples and sample code for all topics
covered you get complete hands on coverage of common controls including buttons boxes
bars spinners treeview and sliders microsoft s new common controls common dialogs
including color file find replace and cfont splitter windows and controls online help
includes coverage of the new html based help standard using cformview to insert
controls directly into your application s view multimedia including video clips sound
animation and more professional enhancements such as tip of the day pop ups visual and
color coded cues standards compliance and improved consistency visit the companion site
at wiley com compbooks bugg to find all the examples and code from the book microsoft r
html help toolkit microsoft r videdit toolkit links to additional resources

Building Better Interfaces with Microsoft? Foundation
Classes
2009

teach yourself how to use the new features in microsoft project 2010 with this self
paced study guide hands on lessons complete with practice files get you up to speed on
all of the revolutionary new features in microsoft project 2010 including manual
scheduling team planner the fluid user interface and the new timeline view learn how to
connect project with sharepoint to allow your team members to update their tasks
through the web without using project server this book contains content culled from the
acclaimed learning authority ultimate study guide to microsoft project 2010 foundations
whats new study guide to microsoft project 2010 focuses only on new and changed
features and behaviors

What's New Study Guide to Microsoft Project 2010
2008

your 2 in 1 self paced training kit exam prep guide ace your preparation for the skills
measured by mcts exam 70 503 and on the job work at your own pace through a series of
lessons and reviews that fully cover each exam objective then reinforce and apply what
you ve learned through real world case scenarios and practice exercises this official
microsoft study guide is designed to help you make the most of your study time maximize
your performance on the exam by learning to define and implement service contracts
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configure client and service endpoints across transport protocols customize service
behavior host and expose services add instrumentation to services including end to end
tracing implement transport message and user level security consume services through
proxies and agents manage the service life cycle instances sessions transactions
concurrency practice tests assess your skills with the practice tests on cd you can
work through hundreds of questions using multiple testing modes to meet your specific
learning needs you get detailed explanations for right and wrong answers including a
customized learning path that describes how and where to focus your studies your kit
includes 15 exam discount from microsoft limited time offer official self paced study
guide practice tests with multiple customizable testing options and a learning plan
based on your results 225 practice and review questions code samples in microsoft
visual basic and visual c on cd 90 day trial of microsoft visual studio 2008
professional edition case scenarios exercises and best practices fully searchable ebook
of this guide a note regarding the cd or dvd the print version of this book ships with
a cd or dvd for those customers purchasing one of the digital formats in which this
book is available we are pleased to offer the cd dvd content as a free download via o
reilly media s digital distribution services to download this content please visit o
reilly s web site search for the title of this book to find its catalog page and click
on the link below the cover image examples companion content or practice files note
that while we provide as much of the media content as we are able via free download we
are sometimes limited by licensing restrictions please direct any questions or concerns
to booktech oreilly com

MCTS Self-paced Training Kit (exam 70-503)
2010

helps developers learn to quickly and productively build robust applications using
windows communication foundation

Essential Windows Communication Foundation
2011-07-25

welcome to the era of software reuse microsoft enterprise library helps accelerate
development by providing reusable components and guidance on proven practices if you
build applications that run on the microsoft net framework whether they are enterprise
level business applications or even relatively modest windows forms windows
presentation foundation wpf windows communication foundation wcf or asp net
applications you can benefit from using enterprise library this guide helps you to
quickly grasp what enterprise library can do for you presents examples and makes it
easier for you to start experimenting with enterprise library enterprise library is
made up of a series of application blocks each aimed at managing specific cross cutting
concerns the guide will walk you through the most common usage scenarios for each of
the functional application blocks including improving performance by utilizing a local
in memory or isolated storage cache calling into your database stored procedures and
managing the results exposed as a sequence of objects for client side querying
incorporating cryptography mechanisms to protect your data designing and implementing a
consistent strategy for managing exceptions that occur in various architectural layers
of your application implementing system logging through the wide variety of out of the
box logging sinks or your custom provider performing structured and easy to maintain
validation using attributes and rules sets the guide also demonstrates various ways of
configuring enterprise library blocks let enterprise library do the heavy lifting for
you and spend more time focusing on your business logic and less on application
plumbing you are holding in your hands a book that will make your life as an enterprise
developer a whole lot easier scott guthrie corporate vice president microsoft net
developer platform

Developer's Guide to Microsoft Enterprise Library
2013-04-21

この商品はタブレットなど大きいディスプレイを備えた端末で読むことに適しています また 文字だけを拡大することや 文字列のハイライト 検索 辞書の参照 引用などの機能が使用でき
ません sharepoint server 2010の導入から構成 運用管理 ユーザー操作まで網羅した 総合リファレンスです 本書では sharepoint server
2010の概要から導入 サイトコレクション サイト リスト ライブラリの構成と運用管理 サーバーの構成と運用管理 基本的なユーザー操作まで 管理者が行う管理作業と 利用者が行
うユーザー操作の両方を解説します ユーザー サイト サイトコレクションの管理者 サーバーの管理者という それぞれの立場ごとに必要な知識や管理作業 操作を解説しているので 役割
にあった知識を身に付けることができます
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ひと目でわかるSharePoint Server 2010
2007-04-30

teach yourself how to use the new features in microsoft project 2013 by working the
hands on lessons using the practice files from the book download take command of the
powerful new reporting features and explore the deep integration with sharepoint task
lists and how to use project 2013 with office 365 this book applies to project pro 2013
obtained through an office 365 subscription as well as both project professional 2013
and project standard 2013 the acclaimed learning authority ultimate study guide
foundations microsoft project 2013 also includes content from this book

What's New Microsoft Project 2013
2010-10-01

sharepoint 2007 user s guide learning microsoft s collaboration and productivity
platform is the follow up edition to the successful sharepoint 2003 user s guide apress
2005 this book provides guidance about the new workflows interface and other
technologies within sharepoint 2007 authors seth bates and tony smith describe
sharepoint in a variety of environments they have the expertise and ability to proffer
an eminently useful guide for anyone working with sharepoint technologies in any
capacity

SharePoint 2007 User's Guide
2013-07-27

microsoft sharepoint 2013 provides a collection of tools and services you can use to
improve user and team productivity make information sharing more effective and
facilitate business decision making processes in order to get the most out of
sharepoint 2013 you need to understand how to best use the capabilities to support your
information management collaboration and business process management needs the
sharepoint 2013 user s guide is designed to provide you with the information you need
to effectively use these tools whether you are using sharepoint as an intranet or
business solution platform you will learn how to use the resources such as lists
libraries and sites and services such as search workflow and social that make up these
environments in the fourth edition of this bestselling book author tony smith walks you
through the components and capabilities that make up a sharepoint 2013 environment he
provides step by step instructions for using and managing these elements as well as
recommendations for how to best leverage them the author has brought together this
information based on his extensive experience working with these tools and with
business users who effectively leverage these technologies within their organizations
these real world experiences were incorporated into the writing of this book to make it
easy for you to gain the knowledge you need to make the most of the product pick up a
copy of the sharepoint 2013 user s guide today

What's New Study Guide Microsoft Project 2010 EU Edition
2010

presents a guide to the software build and deployment process using msbuild

SharePoint 2013 User's Guide
2008-07-31

silverlight is a cross browser cross platform plug in for delivering the next
generation of net based media experiences and rich interactive applications for the
author frequently speaks at industry conferences

Inside the Microsoft Build Engine
1992

step by step instructions for all c features this is a must have for all c programmers
using c c 7 bound in disk features example programs that help readers learn microsoft c
c 7 extensive tutorials explain how to create dos and windows applications using c oop
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and the microsoft foundation class mfc libraries includes a complete reference guide to
mfc and the c library

Microsoft Silverlight 3: A Beginner's Guide
1994

presents vol 6 of the six volume documentation collection for microsoft visual c
version 2 0 for win32 a guide to building ole controls with microsoft visual c

Microsoft C/C++ 7 Developer's Guide
1994

this is the first look at chicago and the effect it will have on the way people develop
software the book shows programmers how to use vxds to their full advantage and it
includes a 3 5 high density disk containing various utilities that allow programmers to
look inside the windows operating system

Microsoft OLE Control Developer's Kit
2007-02-12

as the most important component of microsoft s visual studio r 2005 team system team
foundation server is the central integration point that provides a collaborative
environment for every member of a team regardless of role since team foundation server
is so tightly interwoven with the rest of team system the authors have decided to
present you with an invaluable resource that covers both so that you may learn to set
up and administer team foundation server in order to effectively use the whole team
system toolset effectively three microsoft team system mvps cover how to plan a team
system deployment complete a software project and everything in between they show you
how to handle real world challenges and tackle the tasks and scenarios that encompass
the entire software development lifecycle what you will learn from this book how to
implement it governance such as sarbanes oxley how to work with mixed environments
including java and net how to set up the product for large distributed environments how
and why to take multiple lifecycles into consideration when deploying and using team
system how to create custom development tools and administer and customize work items
how to monitor your team project metrics using sql server reporting services who this
book is for this book is for project managers it administrators and anyone whose role
consists of administering team foundation server on a daily basis running a software
project setting up users or handling security wrox professional guides are planned and
written by working programmers to meet the real world needs of programmers developers
and it professionals focused and relevant they address the issues technology
professionals face every day they provide examples practical solutions and expert
education in new technologies all designed to help programmers do a better job

Unauthorized Windows 95
2006

provides business profiles hiring and workplace culture information at more than 40 top
employers including such businesses as microsoft

Professional Team Foundation Server
2010

presents a guide to the software build and deployment process using msbuild

Vault Guide to the Top Tech Employers
2010-09-03

get the critical in depth information you need to administer sharepoint 2010 led by
sharepoint mvps and featuring insights from the sharepoint community and members of the
sharepoint team at microsoft you ll discover how to plan design deploy and manage
strategic solutions using sharepoint 2010 microsoft sql server windows powershell and
other key technologies topics include architecture deployment scenarios design
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considerations security best practices high availability performance centralized
administration disaster recovery customization solution development and upgrade and
migration strategies key solutions include building and managing a server farm
automating tasks fast search application management enterprise and web content
management and business intelligence for customers who purchase an ebook version of
this title instructions for downloading the cd files can be found in the ebook

Inside the Microsoft Build Engine
2009-04-17

build services better and faster with restful techniques and net technologies
developers are rapidly discovering the power of rest to simplify the development of
even the most sophisticated services and today s net platform is packed with tools for
effective rest development now for the first time there s a complete practical guide to
building rest based services with net development technologies long time net and
services developers and authors kenn scribner and scott seely explain why rest fits so
smoothly into the internet ecosystem why restful services are so much easier to build
what it means to be restful and how to identify behaviors that are not restful next
they review the core internet standards and net technologies used to develop restful
solutions and show exactly how to apply them on both the client and server side using
detailed code examples scribner and seely begin with simple asp net techniques and then
introduce increasingly powerful options including windows communication foundation wcf
and microsoft s cloud computing initiative azure coverage includes accessing restful
services from desktop applications using windows forms and wpf supporting client
operations using silverlight 2 0 javascript and other technologies understanding how
iis 7 0 processes http requests and using that knowledge to build better rest services
constructing rest services based on traditional asp net constructs utilizing the asp
net mvc framework to implement restful services more effectively taking advantage of
wcf 3 5 s powerful rest specific capabilities creating restful data views effortlessly
with ado net data services leveraging microsoft s azure cloud computing platform to
build innovative new services choosing the right net technology for each rest
application or service

Microsoft SharePoint 2010 Administrator's Companion
2014-01-31

この商品はタブレットなど大きいディスプレイを備えた端末で読むことに適しています また 文字だけを拡大することや 文字列のハイライト 検索 辞書の参照 引用などの機能が使用でき
ません チーム開発をサポートするmicrosoft visual studioの team foundation server の使い方を基礎から解説した入門書です team
foundation serverはソフト開発におけるタスク管理やソースコードのバージョン管理 自動ビルドなどの開発支援ツールを一つに統合し アジャイル型開発にもウォーター
フォール型開発にも対応できる柔軟性を持った開発支援ソフトです 本書はteam foundation serverの機能の説明から 基本的な開発の流れ さまざまな環境か
らteam foundation serverに接続する方法など 実際の開発現場で役立つ視点で解説しています 継続的インテグレーションから継続的デリバリーへの展開もわかります
サンプルプログラムのダウンロードサービス付き

Effective REST Services via .NET
2007

computer technology provides the opportunity for innovation and progress in the daily
operations and initiatives of corporations despite the positive elements of integrating
technology into the workplace corporations continue to struggle with the challenges
created by rapid technological advancements modern techniques for successful it project
management brings together academic research and professional practice to examine the
complexity of implementing technology into the structure and organization of a
corporation s ventures this publication is an essential reference source for
researchers professionals and upper level university students working in the fields of
project management information systems and it project management interested in the
methodologies and research necessary to improve the impact of information technology

TECHNICAL MASTER はじめてのTeam Foundation Server
2015-01-31

printed entirely in color with helpful figures and syntax coloring to make code samples
appear as they do in visual studio windows presentation foundation wpf is a key
component of the net framework 3 0 giving you the power to create richer and more
compelling applications than you dreamed possible whether you want to develop
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traditional user interfaces or integrate 3d graphics audio video animation dynamic
skinning rich document support speech recognition or more wpf enables you to do so in a
seamless resolution independent manner windows presentation foundation unleashed is the
authoritative book that covers it all in a practical and approachable fashion authored
by net guru and microsoft developer adam nathan covers everything you need to know
about extensible application markup language xaml examines the wpf feature areas in
incredible depth controls layout resources data binding styling graphics animation and
more features a chapter on 3d graphics by daniel lehenbauer lead developer responsible
for wpf 3d delves into non mainstream topics speech audio video documents bitmap
effects and more shows how to create popular ui elements such as features introduced in
the 2007 microsoft office system galleries screentips custom control layouts and more
demonstrates how to create sophisticated ui mechanisms such as visual studio like
collapsible dockable panes explains how to develop and deploy all types of applications
including navigation based applications applications hosted in a browser and
applications with great looking non rectangular windows explains how to create first
class custom controls for wpf demonstrates how to create hybrid wpf software that
leverages windows forms activex or other non wpf technologies explains how to exploit
new windows vista features in wpf applications

Team Development with Visual Studio Team Foundation Server
2006-12-21

a comprehensive guide to using microsoft team foundation server 2012 team foundation
server has become the leading microsoft productivity tool for software management and
this book covers what developers need to know to use it effectively fully revised for
the new features of tfs 2012 it provides developers and software project managers with
step by step instructions and even assists those who are studying for the tfs 2012
certification exam you ll find a broad overview of tfs thorough coverage of core
functions a look at extensibility options and more written by microsoft insiders and
mvps an update of the leading wrox book on team foundation server written by an expert
team of microsoft insiders and mvps provides a broad overview of team foundation server
for developers software project managers testers business analysts and others wanting
to learn how to use tfs offers administrators the necessary tools to efficiently
monitor and manage the tfs environment covers core tfs functions including project
management work item tracking version control test case management build automation
reporting and how to write extensions for tfs 2012 professional team foundation server
2012 builds on the proven wrox professional formula to give you a solid background in
this software management tool

Modern Techniques for Successful IT Project Management
2012-12-14

Windows Presentation Foundation Unleashed

Professional Team Foundation Server 2012
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